
    
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF HEARING 
April 17, 2018 

10:00 A.M. 2360 Rayburn House Office Building 
 
 
TO: Members, Subcommittee on Economic Growth, Tax, and Capital Access 
 
FROM: Dave Brat, Chairman 
 
DATE: Tuesday, April 10, 2018  
 
 
The Committee on Small Business Subcommittee on Economic Growth, Tax, and Capital Access 
will meet for a hearing titled, “Small Business Retirement Plans and the IRS’ Employee Plans 
Fee Change.”  The hearing is scheduled to begin at 10:00 A.M. on Tuesday, April 17, 2018 in 
Room 2360 of the Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
The hearing will examine the importance of retirement plans for small businesses and the recent 
employee plans fee change by the Internal Revenue Service.  The hearing will allow Members of 
the Committee the opportunity to hear directly from the IRS regarding retirement plans and this 
fee change. 
 
A staff briefing will be held at 2:00 P.M. on Monday, April 16, 2018 in Room 2360 of the 
Rayburn House Office Building.  
 
If you or your staff have questions, please contact Robert Yavor, Senior Professional Staff for 
the Committee, at 202-225-5821. 
 


